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27 NOV 2015

Dear Helen,

As you will have heard in the Chancellor's Autumn Statement to the House,
funding of up to £250 million was committed for new permanent lorry park in
Kent to alleviate the impacts of Operation Stack.

My expectations are to see a lorry park delivered as quickly as possible and |
will be urging Highways England to do so. | will keep a close watch on

This is positive news for Kent and thank you for all your contributions that
have helped achieve this outcome and | look forward to visiting the site as
construction gets underway.

Yours

Aendre

ANDREW JONES



